
From: Soo, Kit, Env. Health
To: "scottrhia@sbcglobal.net"
Cc: "James Gribi"; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RO0333 - Dublin Toyota Pontiac - 6450 Dublin Court, Dublin
Date: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 3:13:00 PM

Dear Mr. Anderson,
 
This is inform you that I have been assigned as the new primary caseworker for your project.   As an
initial step, I would like to set up a meeting to discuss the subject site, and the documents you have
submitted and which are pending. 
 
We are currently reviewing the following document that you submitted as part of the routine
requirements:

-          Second Semi-Annual 2015 Groundwater Monitoring Report – dated and submitted on 29
January 2016
 

A per the Alameda County Environmental Health correspondence dated 7 January 2016, the Revised
Site Conceptual Model (which was due 9 March 2016) has not been submitted yet.  Along those
lines, we received an email update from your consultant. Jim Gribi of Gribi Associates today with the
following:
 

Project update:  per the January 7, 2016 directive letter from ACEH, we have conducted
almost all tasks and have actually updated the SCM, but have had a little difficulty gaining
access to the west adjacent drainage channel (to survey channel bottom elevations relative
to well TOC elevations).  However, we were finally able to find the right person at Zone 7
(they apparently manage the channel, which is a restricted access area) and are currently
processing an encroachment permit application for a one time entry to the channel area.

 
As such, we hope to receive the Revised Site Conceptual Model as soon as the above activities are
complete. 
 
The following are our availability, please select one and let us know whether any of the dates and
times below work for you:

-          31 August 2016 – 3-5 pm
-          1 September 2016 – 3-5 pm
-          6 September 2016 – 1-3 pm

 
Please let us know by Monday 1 August 2016.  If none of these dates work for your schedule, go
ahead and send three new dates and times.  We look forward to meeting with you. 
 
Thank you, Kit
 
Kit Soo, PG
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Department of  Environmental Health (ACDEH)
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